EDWARD I, KOCH
17t DisTRICT, NEW YORK

DAVID W. BROWN

cos Congress of the United States
Taouse of Representatives
Washington, WL, 20515

July 21, 1969

Br, J. Lederberg

Genetics Department
Stanford University
Stanford, California

Dear Br. Lederberg:

Thank you for your inquiry about

H.R. 7214, my federal privacy act. This

bill has been referred to subcommittee
and should be scheduled for hearings
shortly.

I am enclosing a copy of the bill
which you requested and also a speech
which I made on the Floor of the House
on this bill.

Once again thank you for your con-
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cern.

Sincerely,

Edwars'I. Koch C::ji\“
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